
The Town of Portland will provide reasonable accommodations to assist those will special needs to attend 
and participate in public meetings.  Please contact the First Selectman’s Office at (860) 342-6715 at least 
48 hours in advance to discuss your special needs. 

Commissioners:  Donna Cote, James Motes, Patrick Moynihan, Barry Rodgers 
 
pc: Town Clerk, First Selectman, 6/BOS, Town Administrators, website 

 

ETHICS COMMISSION 
 

Portland, Connecticut 
 

 
The Ethics Commission’s regular meeting scheduled for 7:00 PM on 
Wednesday April 23, 2025 is cancelled. 
 
The next regular meeting will be held at 7:00 PM Wednesday July 23, 
2025. 


